
ILOF.com® exhibits in LA-MS FDA joint conference 
In Lieu Of Flowers, LLC is thrilled to be able to attend in person conferences to show Funeral Directors 

the power of the ILOF.com® platform.  May 16 – 18, Alex and Greg attended the LFDA/MFDA joint 

conference in Biloxi MS. Directors can see firsthand the advantages ILOF.com® offers their families and 

their company.  We are registered for the IFDF in Daytona Beach FL and TFDA in Arlington 

TX.  Attendees can enter to win our give away of $100.00 cash!  

 

         

 


